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 French Gulch-Whiskeytown School  

Parents, Guardians and Community Members:  

FGWS is seeking a person to serve on the FGWS Board of Trustees.  Meetings are held 

monthly at 5:00 pm on site on the second Monday of each new 

month. No meeting is held in July.  

The Board helps to set policy, oversees the budget, approves 

the hiring of new personnel, reviews new state and federal 

mandates and generally addresses any area that may affect 

the school. You need not have a child enrolled in FGWS to 

serve on the Board.  

We are also seeking a parent or guardian to serve on the School Site Council. Meetings 

are held at 4:00 pm prior to the Board Meeting. The duties are similar to the board but 

do not carry the ultimate decision making power of the Board. This group reviews and 

amends the FGWS safety plan yearly, reviews and revises FGWS’ LCAP among other 

activities. For this council we do want members to have children enrolled in the school 

although community members are always welcomed to attend. Please let your child’s 

teacher, the office or any other staff member know your interest in serving on either of 

these boards.  

PROJECT SHARE   It is so good to have Project SHARE up and running again. 

Maureen does such an excellent job with the after school program here. The Shasta 

County Office of Education (SCOE) actually administers Project SHARE on our site. 

Yesterday, SCOE sent a newsletter home with some of the rules for participation in the 

program. We try to coordinate SHARE and FGWS policies so that the students have the 

same clear expectations. It should come as no surprise that mask wearing indoors is a 

must. Parents are asked to abide by this as well. On time pick up is also important. The 

program closes at 6:00 pm. Your child may be dropped from the program if you are 

chronically late in arriving after 6:00 pm. Please be prompt!  

SCHOOL NEWSLETTERS  We’ve had one person request to be added to the email 

list for newsletters. It is also posted weekly on the school website for your added 

convenience: frenchgulchschool.com  

STUDENT PARENT HANDBOOK We were advised this week of a few more 

requirements that need to be in our handbook. We will have it on the website and 

hand out hard copies next week. Sorry for the delay.  

Welcome to new staff members Michela Rodriquez and 

Cathy Vevoda. We are so lucky to have them join the 

FGWS family. Michela is an aide in Mrs Swayne’s class 

and Cathy will join Ms Hill in the 5th-8th grade program.   

  
Upcoming Events 

 September 6 
Labor Day no school 

September 13 
FGWS Board of Trustees Meeting 

5:00 pm 
School Site Council Meeting 

4:00 pm 
 

LUNCH MENU 

 
Menu for August 30-Sept 3                

(subject to change)  

Monday: Beef Burritos, refried 

beans, cherry tomatoes & peaches 

Tuesday: Pasta w/Homemade 

Meatballs, garlic roll, roasted 

broccoli and apples 

Wednesday: PBJ Sandwiches, 

Cheddar Goldfish crackers and 

mandarians 

Thursday: Chicken Nuggets 

(BBQ/Ranch sauce), curly fries, 

baby carrots and applesauce  

Friday: Pepperoni Pizza, coleslaw 

red pepper strips w/ranch and 

pineapple 

 Milk served at every meal 

  

 

 
 
 


